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Welcome on Zoom! 
--Mairy and Sue (but we didn’t see her) 
 

Well, first it should be noted that our President  
was no where to be found.   

He couldn’t ask Dennis as he is gone as well.   
So what should my wondering eyes see?????   

It was Tommy Peno! 
 

Announcements 
--Don R. – Aug. 16 is the next Dine Around….where ya wanna go? Next is Aug. 29 – Corn Hole Toss at Joni Cyr’s 
home.  Be sure to wear walking shoes as we will be “up on the hill”.  I’m not sure of the time.  Bring a snack to 
share.  Don threw out an idea of the Wine Train.  It’s a two hour trip with 8 pourings.  Sounds like a beautiful 
trip in October as the weather should be beautiful.  There was something being passed around I believe, but it 
never made it to my table. 
--Don G.  – We did the bike trail clean up last Saturday.  I’ve included pictures!  Shame if you missed it.  The 
weather was outstanding as was the company!  Sadly, we picked up quite a bit of trash because of all the extra 
visitors in the summer. 
--Bill – Foundation Dinner is on Sept. 17.  Talk to him if you’re interested in attending. 
--There is a Crab Feed Committee or Interest Meeting on Aug. 18 at David Shepard’s home.  We need to get 
this show on the road if we expect to have a successful event.  If you have any interest in being involved, I 
strongly suggest you come.  Many hands make light work, but we will require all members to be involved and 
supportive.   THE CRAB FEED WILL BE ON JAN. 28!!!  Put the event on your calendar NOW.   
--Bob – shared two thank you letters from Eli & Owen who attended RYLA in July.  Hopefully they will come 
speak at the club soon. 
--Mike – updated us on the happenings at Rotary House.  New drip systems are being installed and a new 
refrigerator was installed.  The money we contribute annually is being put to good use.  Indeed that home is 
truly a Godsend to the people who need it.  We should all be proud.  We will be doing outside work in October 
as our rotation comes up.  Please support it so you can see it, first hand. 
--Lorie shared that she and Russ are planning a cruise next year in the fall to Greece and the Holy Land.  If you 
have interest, they will put you on the info list.  Holland America and Princess are the two possible cruise lines. 
 

 
 



Vocational  
 Don Glover stepped up to the mike…..a man of few words…. 
 

Prospector 
 PP (Past President) Dennis S. was not in attendance….so Acting President appointed Rob Auernig.  He 
dealt with all sorts of “phobia” words.  We all did pretty bad.  I could not talk notes as I couldn’t write fast 
enough with words I never heard of!  Sorry…. 
 

Speaker 
 Our guest speaker was Sitarah McDonald who is a Residential Living Advisor at Eskaton Lodge Gold 
River.  Her passion is to help people.  Eskaton looks like a home and feels like a home.  It has been a non-profit 
organization for 23 years.  They can be a resource for whatever your needs are from in home care, companion 
care, home health, skilled nursing care.  Their mission is to bring solutions to people.  They recently put in a 
“fall detection system” in their facility.  Being able to see immediately what happened enables them to get to 
the client quickly and has resulted in an 80% decrease in hospitalizations.  They also installed smart home 
components so that residents are able to adjust lights, music or thermostat easily.  If you have any questions, 
you are welcome to reach out to her at:  sitarah.mcdonald@eskaton.org   
 

Raffle 
 With only 10 balls and $35 in the pot, Russ found the white one…and the pot grows! 
 

Jobs for Next Week 
 Greeters – ?? 
 Invocator – ?? 
 Raffle – Russ 
 Speaker – FBI on Fraud 
 

Thought for the Day 
 Life is not about being rich, being popular, being highly educated or being perfect. 
 It’s about being real, being humble, and kind.  --Anonymous 
 
 
Pictures from Bob K. and Deanna.  Thank you both! 
  
  
 



 



 


